

## Formal Request from BEA for student day replacement

1 message

**Dan Carpenter** <dcarpenter@badger.k12.mn.us>
To: Kevin Ricke <kricke@badger.k12.mn.us>

Thu, Oct 6, 2022 at 7:03 PM

Mr. Ricke,

After surveying the membership of the BEA, the BEA recommends changing Friday, May 26, 2023 to a half student day and half teacher inservice day. This day would look the same as Friday, January 20, 2023, which is the last day of the first semester.

In addition, we would also like to be able to flexibly put in the remaining 4 hours of time necessary to comply with the required amount of time needed to equal 180 contract days. Hopefully this could be accomplished by logging duty time outside of our contractual hours of service.

Thanks,
Dan Carpenter
BEA President
Daniel Carpenter
HS Choir Director, Elementary Music Instructor
Badger School ISD #676
(218) 528-3201
dcarpenter@badger.k12.mn.us

Response to Monday, January 2, 2023

-> See MARSS Appendix B

-> See MSBA Dates with Meeting Restrictions 22-23